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Birthday Celebration 
Go on an adventure with us through Jurassic Park on Wednesday, September 27 as we celebrate 

September birthdays! Be aware, you never know which dinosaur you may run into. The menu 

includes Mesozoic meatball stew, cretaceous chicken 

tortilla soup, Brontosaurus burger, jumbo shrimp & 

scallops, herbivore spinach & artichoke shells, 

Pterodactyl garlic parmesan wings, Triassic twice 

baked potato, paleo peas & carrots, amber butternut 

squash, Triceratops chocolate mousse and Velocirap-

torte (Frutti di Bosco).  

 

Reservations are highly recommended for lunch and/or 

dinner by calling extension 8234 - with your name, 

number of people in your party and reservation time.  
 

Tune in to channel 951 at 1:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. to 

watch Jurassic Park. 

 

Temporary Café Closure – Homecoming Weekend  

The Café will be closed for in-person dining for lunch and dinner on Saturday, October 7 and 

Sunday, October 8 due to limited staff availability. Breakfast will remain open both days from 

8:00-10:30 a.m. The Café counter will be open from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. for corner market 

purchases, meal pickups and takeout orders. 

 

Senior Project – “Help My Vision to Help Others” 

Jeevan Subramanium is one of our dining room servers. For his senior project, he is holding an 

eyeglasses drive. He is working with the Lion’s Club as they specialize in helping those with 

impaired vision. He is accepting used eyeglasses, sunglasses, and reading glasses (prescription or 

non). All donations will be cleaned by Jeevan and given to an organization called Mission 

Vision. Mission Vision’s mobile clinics provide free eye exams, glaucoma screenings and 

prescription glasses to over 2,000 people (all over the world) annually.   

 

Jeevan’s Grandmother was born in India and lived there for many years. She was also a part of the 

Lion’s Club (in India) and had a similar mission of helping those with impaired vision. Jeevan 

would like to follow in her footsteps.  

 

A collection bin will be placed in front of the main dining room for anyone who would like to 

donate used glasses. Donations will be accepted through December 2023. 


